
BOROUGH OF MIDDLESEX 
NOTICE OF ADDENDUM NO. 1 

 
TREE REMOVAL, TREE TRIMMING, STUMP GRINDING 

 
Addendum No. 1 has been issued for the Bid pertaining to Tee Removal, Tree Trimming, Stump 
Grinding for the Borough of Middlesex on Thursday, May 14, 2020, and posted on Borough website. 
 
TO ALL CONCERNED: The original bid specification package for the above referenced project is 
amended as noted in Addendum No.1. 
 
CONCERNING QUESTION REGARDING DOCUMENTS THAT REQUIRE NOTARIZATION: 
 
QUESTION:  Are the document(s) that require notarization required to be submitted with bid package. 

ANSWER: Yes, documents are still required to be notarized.  A non-collusion affidavit that is not notarized is a 

fatal defective.  

 
 

Carmen Modica 
Purchasing Agent 


